
 

 

EASA WITHDRAWAL STATEMENT PAD 14-161 

 
EASA has withdrawn PAD 14-161 for the following reasons: 
 
Based on consultation with Bae Systems (Operations) Ltd and taking into account the urgency to 
implement the required actions, EASA decided to issue a Final AD with request for comments 
postponing the public consultation process after the AD publication. 

Conclusion: 

For the reasons described above, PAD 14-161 is withdrawn and issued as a Final AD 2014-0239 
with request for comments. 

 
Cologne, 03 November 2014 

 
 


